
    2018 Winter Travel League - Week # 6

49 of 60 shooters from the Winter Travel League posted 
scores this morning at the Portville Conservation Club.  Randy 
Hill and the rest of the PCC crew ran a good, safe trap shoot 
today.  The Club ran six squads per hour, which is better than the
goal of five per hour for the league for the single trap field Clubs
as 30 squads shot today.  It was warmer again today, with 
temperatures in the mid-forties and just a bit of a breeze wind to 
deal with.  The targets were very good.

Looking at the scores, Jake Bell of Eldred recorded a solid 
97, followed by Bob DaPolito of Olean with a 96 for those that 
shot 100 targets today.  Jim Green from Shinglehouse and 
MaKenzy Glover each had 49 x 50 for those shooting just 50 
today.  Jake had a 50-striaght, running his last two fields.  Other 
25-straights were posted by: Bill Malone (twice), DaPolito, 
Green, Glover, Dominic Lockwood, Nick Galayda, Randy Ours 
and Gary Stuckey.  Pat Dunn broke the Green Bird.  Randy 
Ours donated the three bucks he won last week to the league.  
Thank you gramps.  Randy Hill won the 50/50 drawing 
pocketing $21.  Thumbs up to Dakota Green for his honesty 
today…..(you had to be there).

Our league membership now stands at a total of 60 
members with one more week that shooters can still join the 
league.  You’ll notice the shooters have been divided into the 
three classes based on their season-long averages.  They can 
(and will) change slightly by years’ end.  Our 500-bird, five-



club, traveling trap shooting league shoots Sunday mornings 
from 9 AM until 12:30 PM from January through the end of 
March.  Gun safety is our top priority, so please think safety at 
all times; safety involving not only when shooting, but also 
driving to and from.  Please print legibly when you sign up to 
shoot.

A 50-bird trophy shoot, steak dinner, and awards ceremony 
will be held at the Portville Conservation Club, (the league’s 
host this year), on Sunday, March 25th.  You must shoot the 
entire 500 targets to be eligible for the 50-bird trophy shoot.  
Shooters will be broken into three classes (A, B, & C) which are
determined by their season-long average over the 500 targets.  
Whether you complete the entire 500-bird league or not you’ll 
still get a steak dinner at the banquet for your $15.  

Extra guest steak dinners will again be just $8 each.
You must order and pay for those in advance by
contacting Randy Hill of Portville (copied here).

See you next week at the Genesee Valley Conservation 
Club where coffee and donuts will be served.  Shoot well.

Jon Reitz

Host club:  Portville 2018, Richburg 2019, Genesee Valley 2020, Cuba 2021 & Olean 2022


